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In Science we will be completing the materials topic by suggesting ways we can carry out simple investigations, looking at the importance of fair testing, and thinking about how to record what we find out. We will also look at the changes around us in the season of Winter.





In English we will write diaries based on The Great Fire of London and write instructions about how to make bread. We will focus on the correct use of punctuation and tense when writing. We will start to practise joining our writing, learn new spellings and practise our phonics every day. Our reading focus for this half term will be traditional tales. Our Power of Reading text will be Rapunzel by Bethan Woollvin (a twist on the traditional tale!) We will look at the features of traditional tales.











The Great Fire of London: Did it make London a worse or better place? 


�





In Maths we will practise adding and subtracting ones, multiples of 10 and two digit numbers. We will also practise adding 3 single digit numbers by looking for bonds and double numbers and learn about number families. We will use a range of mental and written strategies. We will practise solving word problems based on the operations covered so far. 


We will also be looking at 3d shape, calendars and measuring temperature.








In Art we will be creating winter silhouette paintings and constructing Tudor houses linked to the Great Fire of London.


In Design Technology we will make bread rolls.








In ICT we will be using a programming package called Scratch as well as highlighting the importance of staying safe when using the internet.








Mrs Joy, a specialist music teacher, will be leading our music sessions this half term. She will teach us a range of topic linked songs and we will use a range of percussion instruments.





In PE we will work on our gymnastics  skills with Mr Dailey.


In Dance we will be creating moves and developing sequences linked to our topic.





In History we will be learning about The Great Fire of London and comparing London then and now in order to answer our topic question.


In RE we will learn about Chinese New Year and how Jews celebrate Passover.








In PSHE we will be continuing to use the Jigsaw scheme. Our focus this half term will be ‘Dreams and Goals.’


We will continue to have regular circle times and relaxation times.











